HIMACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
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From ‘
Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD Shimla-2.
To

The Architect-in-Chief,

All the Chief Engineer,

All the Superintending Engineer,
All the Executive Engineer,

All the LAO’s in HPPWD.

Subject:- Training for PMIS in O/o E-in-C HPPWD on dated
30-11-2017.

In order to update the PMIS (Personnel Management
Information System) of entire department , training programme is being organized
in this office on 30-11-2017 at 10:30 A.M. The objective behind this training is to
complete the PMIS data of all the employees of HPPWD in the proper way.

You are, therefore, directed to send the concerned official
to attend the training and to co-ordinate with Smt. Sangeeta Sharma, Computer
Operator and Sh. Bheem Singh Samta, Sr.Asstt. of this office for clarifying your
doubts and queries about PMIS system on the scheduled date and time positively.

The matter may be treated as most urgent.

Engineerfin-Chief,
HPPW wrila-2.
Copy is forwarded to the following:-
1. The Addl.Chief Secretary (PW) to the Govt. of HP Shimla for information
please.

2. The Sr.Technical Director & State Informatics Officer, NIC-HP State
Centre, 6th Floor, Armsdale Building, HP Secretariat, Shimla-171002 for
information and further requested to depute officer/officials for giving
information regarding PMIS system and to clear the errors and queries
during the training period in this office i.e o//o Engineer-in-Chief,
HPPWD, Nirman Bhawan , Nigam Vihar Shimlz-171002 on the schedule
date and time please.

3. Sh. Bheem Singh Samta Sr.Asstt.& Smt.Sangeeta Sharma, Computer
Operator in this office for compliance.
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